
 

 
Laura Dudas 
 
 
 
May 4, 2018 
 
 
Mayor and Members of Council, 
 
In accordance with Section 30(2) of the Municipal Elections Act, 1996, please be 
advised that effective May 7, 2018, I have taken an unpaid leave of absence from my 
position as Senior Communications Officer, Recreation, Cultural and Facility Services 
Department, to run for election in Ward 2 – INNES in the 2018 Municipal Election. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
“Originally signed by” 
 
Laura Dudas 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CC:   M. Rick O’Connor, City Clerk and Solicitor 
          Tyler Cox, Manager, Legislative Services 
          Caitlin Salter MacDonald, Program Manager, Committee and Council Services 


